
Dear Chair LaFountain, Chair Landry, and members of the Inland Fisheries and Wildlife 
Committee: 
 
I strongly support LD 2141, a bill that will fund critical work to reduce the spread of 
invasive species in Maine lakes. 
 
The problem is getting significantly worse, as both natural and human agents spread 
invasive plants from one body of water to others around our state. Lakes that had 
supported robust fisheries, boating, and other activity, are closed in by masses of green 
invaders, destroying both tourism and property values.  
 
My own lake association, the McGrath Pond-Salmon Lake Association in Oakland and 
Belgrade, devotes the majority of its annual budget and a large number of volunteer 
hours to provide Courtesy Boat Inspectors at our public boat launch in an attempt to 
prevent invasive species from getting into our lakes. But we are surrounded by 
invasives on all sides – variable leaf milfoil in the lakes immediately to our east and 
west, curly-leaf pondweed directly to our north, and Eurasion watermilfoil to our south. 
 
Keeping them out of McGrath Pond and Salmon Lake is a very big job, and we certainly 
welcome the help that LD 2141 could provide. Speaking for the 100 families who are 
members of my lake association, I strongly encourage you to support it. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Lenny Reich 
President, McGrath Pond-Salmon Lake Association 
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Dear Chair LaFountain, Chair Landry, and members of the Inland Fisheries and 
Wildlife Committee:
I strongly support LD 2141, a bill that will fund critical work to reduce the spread of 
invasive species in Maine lakes.
The problem is getting significantly worse, as both natural and human agents spread 
invasive plants from one body of water to others around our state. Lakes that had 
supported robust fisheries, boating, and other activity, are closed in by masses of 
green invaders, destroying both tourism and property values.
My own lake association, the McGrath Pond-Salmon Lake Association in Oakland 
and Belgrade, devotes the majority of its annual budget and a large number of 
volunteer hours to provide Courtesy Boat Inspectors at our public boat launch in an 
attempt to prevent invasive species from getting into our lakes. But we are surrounded
by invasives on all sides – variable leaf milfoil in the lakes immediately to our east 
and west, curly-leaf pondweed directly to our north, and Eurasion watermilfoil to our 
south.
Keeping them out of McGrath Pond and Salmon Lake is a very big job, and we 
certainly welcome the help that LD 2141 could provide. 
Speaking for the 100 families who are members of my lake association, I strongly 
encourage you to support it.
Thank you very much,
Lenny Reich
President, McGrath Pond-Salmon Lake Association


